						Your street address
						Odenton, MD  21113

						February 7, 2023
Governor Wes Moore
100 State Circle
Annapolis, MD  21401-1925

Dear Governor Moore,

I am seeking your help in fixing a problem here in our Odenton community that could ruin our lives in terms of health, public safety, quality of life, and economic security.  

I live in Two Rivers, a new development in Odenton, with almost 2000 homes.  Our community is diverse, with hamlets for families of all ages and villages for residents who are 55 and over.  I love my new neighborhood and want all our families to flourish here.

But now, our health and safety are threatened by a proposed rubble landfill (Chesapeake Terrace) whose developer, National Waste Managers (NWM) seeks permission to accept all sorts of construction and other rubble (including asbestos and other toxic materials).  The Chesapeake Terrace would be located on a huge tract of land immediately adjacent to our development (about 250 feet away from some homes.)  And it would use the ONLY road available to all 2000 families -- a narrow country road (Conway Road) -- for the 40-ton dump trucks that would haul waste to it.

The Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) recently informed us that they plan to issue a permit for the landfill and have scheduled a hearing for February 23, 2023, on the NWM draft permit.  

There may be legal actions you can take to stop this permit.   Delay is not enough.  This project has been kicked down the road for 30 years and we are all exhausted and distressed by the uncertainty of this in limbo project.  Even worse, we are horrified with the certain unhealthy and unsafe impact of the Chesapeake Terrace Rubble Landfill if it gets the go-ahead.

I and my Two Rivers neighbors would be eternally grateful to you if this project were terminated, once and for all.  We will accept whatever assistance you can provide to reach this conclusion,

Sincerely,



Your NAME here
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